
From: Daniel Galanto <Daniel.Galanto@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 9:42 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Board of Ethics’ Approval (applicable for sponsored/third party paid travel only) 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
I'm back from Kentucky. As a quick rehash: 
 
When: I was gone from Saturday June 18 to Wednesday June 22nd. 
Where: To Louisville, KY for an annual Council for State and Territorial Epidemiologists (CSTE) 
Conference and to present work done in my official capacity at CDPH 
Who paid: I had received full funding from CSTE to go on this trip including travel, lodging, per 
diem food and ground transportation 
 
Please let me know if there is anything else you need from me. Thank you! 
 
Dan 
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